
 
POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 

 

HEADS UP!  

 

14
th

 June 2019 

 

We began the week with an interesting visit to Shrigley Hall for Class 1 and 2 

as part of our local study topic.  Tim Hudspith showed us around, we looked 

at old photographs and the highlight of the visit was definitely Percy the 

peacock showing off his amazing tail feathers.  The biscuits were nice too! 

 

 

 

The weather has been a nuisance this week – we had to cancel a visit from 

Adlington Reception class because we need the outside area to accommodate 

their numbers and we haven’t been able to practise our maypole dancing for 

the Rose Queen Fete.  We may have to take it away with us on residential! 

 

However, the weather didn’t stop reception planting some flowers and 

vegetables on Tuesday afternoon – many thanks to Lisa who kindly came in 

with the plants, equipment and lots of patience. We have ordered some 

larger planters to use some science grant money, and we need to involve the 

community with growing some food. Please let us know if you are interested 

in joining in – all welcome regardless of previous experience! 



Class 2 should have all come home with another kit list for you to refer to 

when packing for the residential next week.  I have said that they can bring 

two packets of sweets and some money to spend in the shop.  Please don’t 

send more than £20 and they don’t have to have any money, only if you 

want them to.  Mrs Blackwell and I will be going with the children to 

Kingswood as Mr Parkinson is off sick.  I will attempt to post photos on the 

website at the end of each day so that you can see how we are getting on. 

Any questions, please just ask.  

 

Thank you for all the wonderful donations for the Rose Queen Fete – the 

staff room is full of bottles and chocolate.  If you would like to help with 

ticketing for the tombola next week, please let Mrs Hamnett know. 

 

That’s all for this week…. 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

 

Kind regards 

Ms J Bromley 

 

 

Dates for next week include: 

 

Monday 17th June  - P-buzz music lessons 

-     Streetdance After School Club 

Tuesday 18th June  - Front Row Music Lessons 

-     Adlington Reception Class Visit to Pott 

-     Swimming Lessons  -  T-Shirt + Shorts needed 

Wednesday 19th June - Yr 4,5 & 6 Residential Visit 

-     Able Writers Day at Ash Grove School 

Thursday 20th June - Yr 4,5 & 6 Residential Visit 

 

Friday 21st June  - Yr 4, 5 & 6 Residential Visit 

 

Saturday 22nd June - Rose Queen Festival 

 

Sunday 23rd June  - Rose Queen Family Service 10.45am 

       



      

 

 


